en Club News

Indian Creek Garden Club's next meeting
; November 15 at 7:00 p.m. at the home of Dave
udy chulthes. A guest speaker, Deanna Frautschi fz
ild Birds Unlimited will speak on "Winter Bird

Habitat-What to Plant and What to Feed".
zPlease R.S.V.P. to Dave & Judy Schulthes af # 4]
98-2927 by Tuesday, November 13 if yoti
will be attending.

TOWANDA LIBRARY NEWS

Mary Williams, library director, will be offering "Beginning Internet Searching" on
November 6th from 7:00-8:00 p.m. Towanda District Library adults are invited to attend
this session, and those who attended the October 9th session are encouraged to attend as
well. They would appreciate a call at the library at 728-2176 if you re interested in

attending.

The library has received some children's video donations from members of the
community but are still welcoming more. IF you have children's videos that you no
longer use that are in good condition, will you consider donating them to the
library? They appreciate your donations to help enlarge their collection.

- Wednesday morning story time with Shirley Porter has went very well. Children
? found their own nametags each session and enjoyed listening to stories and songs
g -and creating crafts. The fall session has ended, however, the winter session will
g § § “begin Nov. 14 and will run for eight weeks. Story time for 18 mos.-3 year olds
/ will be from 10:45-11:15a.m. Story time for 3-5 year olds will be from
'/ 11:00-11:30a.m. The dates for the winter session are: Nov. 14, 21, 28, Dec. 5, 12,
19, Jan. 2 and 9. Children are not obligated to attend every Wednesday and their
guests are welcome if they are in the same age group. Please register your
child(ren) before the program begins. Call the library or stop by at
301 S. Taylor Street.
November 15th is Family Reading Night! Set aside all tasks

and read to your children on that evening. This night is
" sponsored by the [llinois State Library. The library

a.has growth charts, stlckers and bookmarks you
may plck upsfi‘eg,effharge' (Compliments of

: lerary & State Librarian Jesse White.)
001 Edition Vicky Hogan, Editor 728-2863 3 Fox Creek R




Library news cont.

The Towanda District Library is pleased to announce the addition of two new

. members to the library board. Mary Ann Boyd and Mark Schwamberger were
voted in at the last board meeting. They will both serve the remainder of two
four-year terms that were recently vacated. The Library looks forward to working
with them!

HOMES FOR SALE IN INDIAN CREEK

Currently we have a total of three homes that are on the market and would like to take a
| moment to give you the facts about each home. What a wonderful method of picking your
neighbors! Tell your co-workers, friends and family about these homes and you might have
hand-picked neighbors!
*4 Candle Ridge Road priced at $155,900
This home, the former Laesch home, was sold at auction this summer, however,
" the deal fell through and is currently back on the market at a reduced price. Matt Zenor with
Coldwell Banker has this 4 bedroom, 2 full, 2 half bath home listed. The home includes a 3
car attached garage, vinyl siding, woodstove, water softener, dishwasher, range, ceiling fans,
all window treatments, patio, unfinished basement, lots of storage, sitting on over one-half
acre. To see this home, please give Matt a call at 662-9333 ext. 290 or call Vicky Hogan at
.. 798-2863.
- *98 Candle Ridge Road priced at $216,500
This home, the former Chapko home, has 4 bedrooms, 2-1/2 baths, 3 car attached
garage, full, finished basement, central vacuum, satellite dish, some window treatments,
workbench, whirlpool tub, enclosed porch and patio. This home sits on almost a full acre lot
and the house shows great! Call Becky Gerig, Listing Realtor at Coldwell Banker 662-9333
ext. 227 or Vicky Hogan at 728-2863 if you would like to see this home.
*3 Bent Tree Lane priced at $445,000
This beautiful contemporary is set back in the trees with a deck that you have to
see 1o believe! Four bedrooms (3 in the loft area), 3-1/2 baths, framed in but unfinished
basement home is pure elegance! This home sits on 2 lots or 1.1 acres. Intercom, central vac
system, all window treatments, and beautiful landscaping are just a few of the exceptional
features. This is the Gleason family home. Give Listing Realtor Vicky Hogan, Coldwell
Banker, a call to see this one! 662-9333 ext. 251 or 728-2863.
**Any of these homes or any home listed by a Bloomington-Normal Realtor may be shown
& sold by any MLS member Realtor associated with any Broker .




A Big Thank You!

On a Saturday not long after the September 11 terrorist attack, a group of volunteers , organized by
__Fast Stop's Manager, Shannon Kocar, went door-to-door in Towanda, Lamplighter, and Indian Creek
/ collecting donations for the Red Cross’ September 11 Fund.

A huge thank you goes out to all those who graciously gave during this effort.

A special thank you to the ones who volunteered to collect these funds:
*Christy Hawkins *Jennifer Collins *Laura Egbers *Sandy Stoecker
*DJ Kocar *Chasney Rickert *Matt Stoecker
An astounding $700 was raised during this effort.
“Thank you very much! It was a wonderful effort by one and all and the money will be spent to aid
the Red Cross'’ efforts to assist in the 9-11 disaster.”
Shannon Kocar

Manager, Fast Stop-Towanda

”Mayywandywla&edan&»tdebratetﬂz&?ﬁankdgwing2001 remembering the reasoens
each of us fas to be thankful and praying ne mere Americans Rave to suffer from terrorism.
Se, as 91% of all Americans sit at their Thanksgiving table and eat turkey, while knowing 45

— Mwﬁ%SOOWMW@»rMW@w&WwW@Wm
nmmtqcmﬁrmﬂmmtﬁatmamwbl&wdﬁamﬁﬁamwlwﬁﬁmmm
Thanksgiving Day, November 22, 2001



